
 

Gadsden, Ala. – Riverview Regional Medical Center is now accepting applications for 
their annual scholarship PROGRAM. These new scholarships were established to 
benefit students in our community who are pursuing degrees in the nursing field.  

Scholarships of up to $13,000 will be awarded for the 2021-2022 academic year for a 
nursing student enrolled and accepted to an accredited nursing program. * Applications 
will be accepted twice this year to coincide with the Summer and Fall Semsters. 

Preference will be given to students from Etowah County who demonstrate financial 
need. 

Students must complete the Riverview Regional Medical Scholarship Application and 
submit a copy of their transcript. In addition, an essay describing the student’s career 
goals is required. 

Students must also submit two letters of recommendation. These letters may be from a 
principal, teacher, counselor, pastor, or any adult who can attest to the student’s 
character. Letters may be mailed separately from the application packet to 600 South 
3rd Street Gadsden, Alabama. Attn: Sandra Lee or emailed to:  
Slee17@primehealthcare.com 
 
A completed application packet, as well as the letters of recommendation, for the 
Summer semester must be postmarked by March 1, 2021. The Fall Semester deadline 
is June 1st. 

For more information, please contact Sandra Lee at (256) 543-5457. 

*All Scholarship recipients must commit to 3 years of continuous full time employment at 
Riverview Regional Medical Center upon graduation. 
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